
La Quinta Homeowners Association 
Board Meeting 

June 8, 2021 
 

Attendees in person: 
Tim Craig; Michel Eilers; Dan Hann; Ken Rosevear; Divya Vallanki 
 
Also present: 
Jacque Hann, HOA Accountant; Mark DeAnda; 2 residents. 
 
Dan Hann called the meeting to order at 6:04 pm. 
 
Regular Agenda Items 
 

Pool Use 

After discussion about complaints received from residents it was decided that an email would be sent to 

all owners/residents with a copy of the Pool and Spa Rules for their review. Included in the email would 

be a reminder of the following: 

1. The pool and spa area are monitored by cameras for security and safety reasons.  

2. All gates must be securely closed for safety and security.  

3. A resident must be present with guests when using the pool and spa area. 

4. Excess trash should be taken out by the resident and not left in the pool and spa area. 

The lighting in the pool and spa area will remain on during evening/night hours. 

 

Job assignments  

Many of Jacque’s job assignments were assigned to Board Members. Caleb form Diego Tech was in 

attendance and reviewed the workings of the security cameras. 

 

Discussion:  

Dan Hann is retiring from the Board of Directors. A new President will need to be elected in March.  

Thank you, Dan., You will be missed! 

 

Motion to adjourn by Dan Hann, Seconded by Michel Eilers. 

 

Meeting ended at 6:51 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

Michel Eilers Secretary 


